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SCFL to Host 60th Annual Bean Feed on Wednesday, May 22rd at 6 PM 

Madison, WI – The South Central Federation of Labor's Committee on Political Education 

(COPE) will hold its 60th Annual Bean Feed, the Federation's annual fundraising event for its 

political education program, on Wednesday, May 22 from 6:00 PM – 7:15 PM. The Bean Feed 

will take place at the Madison Labor Temple (1602 S. Park Street) in Room 201.  

One $6 ticket gets you all the hot dogs, baked beans, and sides you can eat, along with one 

soda or beer. Vegetarian options are available.  

Stop by and meet our newly elected Governor Tony Evers, as well as many other elected 

officials within Federal, State, and Local government. 

“Labor’s Annual Bean Feed is having its 60th anniversary.  It’s a time to join friends, community, 

elected officials, and fellow union members for an informal dinner at the Labor Temple,” said 

SCFL President, Kevin Gundlach. “Not only is this an evening of comradery and kinship, but a 

time to support a longstanding tradition that helps us continue our mission to advocate for 

working people throughout Wisconsin.”  

Tickets will be available at the door. All are welcome.  

### 

The South Central Federation of Labor, AFL-CIO is an umbrella organization of labor unions representing workers in 

South Central Wisconsin, and organizes in the community to promote social and economic justice  

for all working people. Visit www.scfl.org.  
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